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Minutes of the June 2nd 2019 BOD Meeting
Officers present: John Waller, Earl Kaplan, Alan Raul and Ralph Sutter
Absent:  Bob Styerwalt
President Earl Kaplan called the meeting to order at 12:13 PM.
The minutes of the May 5th 2019 Board meeting were approved as submitted.
Secretary Ralph Sutter informed the group that he had been notified by our web hosting service, GoDaddy, that they discovered malware on the SLO Bytes site.  Ralph removed it and changed the opening page address from www.slobytes.org/index.php to www.slobytes.org/index.html.  Visitors to the site who enter from the first address will automatically redirected to the second one. 
Sutter will switch hosting from GoDaddy to Cheaphost when SLO Bytes web hosting comes up for renewal on 09/02/19.
President Earl Kaplan learned that Stanford Brown will bring a cake to the July BBQ.  
Ralph will bring vegetarian chili.
Sutter created a BBQ RSVP sheet and will invite members to sign up at today’s meeting.  He also sent a message over the listserv asking that those members who don’t sign the RSVP sheet but intend to attend e-mail Earl indicating if they will be bringing guests.
Training Officer Alan Raul will take pictures during the BBQ and also be the July First Session presenter.
Program Chair John Waller does not have a Second Session Presenter in mind for August.  Because we won’t hold a BOD meeting in July, BOD members will determine the Second Session program via e-mail. 
Ralph 
The meeting ended at 12:39 PM.
Ralph Sutter



